
ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS

The Adams County Highway Department will be accepting proposals for 
county road centerline passing/no passing paint striping and white edgelines 
to be completed this 2023 construction season.  The company awarded the 
project will be required to establish the passing/no passing zones from the No 
Passing Zone Log provided by the county.  An itemized proposal and county 
map are available at the Adams County Highway. The request can be sent 
to byoder@co.adams.in.us or bcochran@co.adams.in.us. 

Completed proposals will be accepted at the Adams County Auditors Office 
located at 313 West Jefferson St., Room 233, Decatur, IN 46733 until 9:00 
am, Tuesday August 15th in a sealed envelope.  The proposals will be publicly 
opened and read aloud the same day at the Adams County Commissioners 
meeting at the Adams County Service Complex, located at 313 West Jefferson 
St., Decatur IN, Commissioner Room 100. The proposals will be taken under 
advisement and awarded no later than Wednesday August the 23rd.
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